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500 S Figueroa Street 
Los Angeles CA 90071 
USA 

June, 15 2015 

Council Member Jose Huizar 

Tel 213.327.3600 
Fax 213.327.3601 

Los Angeles City Council District 14 
200. N. Spring Street 
Room 420 
Los Angeles, California 90012 

Subject: Mobility Plan 2035 

Dear Council Member Huizar: 

I am writing to express my support for the Mobility Plan 2035 and to urge the PLUM committee to 
grant approval of the plan. Los Angeles is at a pinnacle moment and the Mobility Plan 2035 is a 
critical piece of policy which will help positively shape the city's transportation options into a twenty­
first century world-class system. I see great potential in the plan's vision to transform the current 
urban environment from a car-dominated city into a balanced multi -modal network that makes the 
safety of its pedestrians a priority. 

I respectfully request that the committee expeditiously approve the Mobility Plan 2035 as currently 
proposed. 

Robert A. Jernigan FAIA EE 
Regional Managing Princip 

c: Curren Price 
Gil Cedillo, 
Mitch Englander 
Mayor Eric Garcetti 
Sharon Gin 
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